
All -- here are the points I will make for the record:  

 

 

·        This bill is not intended to affect existing PPA holders’ rights of cost recovery 

under ORS 465.255(1), as persons who incur remedial action costs that are attributable to 

or associated with a facility. 

·        This bill leaves intact the contribution liability protection shield of ORS 

465.325(6). 

·        This bill does not create a new remedy for existing PPA holders who may have a 

pending court challenge to an ORS 465.325 agreement.   

Let me know if you have questions. 
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